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To save time when arriving on the day please refer to the accompanying map and the following then either return or bring with you the completed signing on form
Everyone attending this event must be signed on and issued with a wristband.  Please report upon arrival.

Every craft must be safety checked (please print out the form or collect one upon arrival) and a sticker attached before operating.

Drive in the operating area in a clockwise direction.  Keep markers down the centre of the area on your right.  Do not drive across the course.   It may be necessary to limit the number of craft on the course at any one time.  
Exercise caution when using the ramp.  Ensure your exit is clear before proceeding.  Craft going up the ramp have priority.
Craft Owners must ensure that new and/or inexperienced drivers have adequate instruction.

Only use the training areas for instruction.  Markers are available for use.
Helmets or ear defenders and goggles must be worn by drivers and passengers.

Be aware that ANY craft could be being driven by an inexperienced driver.
Other Notes:

In the event of an Accident/Incident please report it immediately to the Event Director.

There is a BBQ at lunchtime.  Bring anything special that you would like cooked.

The cafe serves all day breakfasts which are very popular.

EVENT DIRECTOR:
 
Bob Beech





robertf.beech@btopenworld.com





01425 610775/07711 560347
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Registrations for this meeting so far indicate that there will be a good attendance.  In view of this we need to mention the following.

For space reasons, where possible, individual cars should be parked in the car park leaving adjacent to the operating area for trailers and towing vehicles.

For safety reasons we also need to stress the following points.

· This is not a race meeting so please drive at an appropriate speed and be aware that any craft could be being driven by an inexperienced driver.

· THE MAXIMUM NUMBER OF CRAFT THAT WILL BE PERMITTED ON THE COURSE AT ANY ONE TIME WILL BE 6.   ENTRY TO THE COURSE WILL BE ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS.
· MAXIMUM OF 6 LAPS AT A TIME.

· Keep to the direction of operation.  Do not drive across the centre of the course.

· Craft Owners must ensure that new and/or inexperienced drivers have adequate instruction.  It should not be assumed that because a driver has a racing/cruising licence that they are familiar with your craft if they have not driven it or type of craft before.

· UNLICENCED drivers are restricted to the training areas until tested to ensure that they are considered competent to enter the course.  See the Event Director Bob Beech who will arrange a test. 

· Bob Beech can also test up to Racing Licence Standard if required. 

